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Burglary at Baileyville Business being Investigated 
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating a burglary at a business in
Baileyville.

The sheriff’s department says sometime late Sunday night or early Monday morning an unknown
person or persons entered the Nemaha County Coop at 444 Main.  Taken was about $120.

 Anyone with information on the break-in is urged to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office in
Seneca.  
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